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Dear Partners:

It has come to the attention of the National Authority for Child Care (NACC)
that there are some Prospective Adoptive Parents (PAPs) who raise funds or
solicit donations for adoption or placement of children for intercountry adoption.

NACC strongly disapproves this practice and requests Central Authorities and
all accredited Foreign Adoption Agencies to be very vigilant and immediately

report any activities conducted by PAPs to solicit funds for children at any stage
of the adoption process.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Very truly yours,

Lt 4.

E‘enda D. Relgvay
xecutive Dire¢tor V




